

ALASKA FEDERATION OF NATIVES

May 13, 2010

The Honorable Don Young U.S. Congressman for State of Alaska 2111 Rayburn HOB Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Young:

On behalf of Alaska Federation of Natives (AFN) and its' leadership, thank you for taking the time to address the AFN Board of Directors at our May 5, 2010 meeting in Anchorage via video conferencing.

FAX: 202-225-0425

We are honored that you took the time to address important issues that impact our lives. Your continued interest for the well being of Alaskans is fully appreciated by our AFN Board Members from across the state. We look forward to continuing our work relationship with you and your staff. Please keep in mind if we can be of help on issues in anyway, please do not hesitate to call on us.

"Quyana" and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Julie Kitka, President